Gonzalez, Osniel

From: Joseph Fadel <jafadel@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 2, 2025 4:20 PM

To: Board of Architects

Cc: Lago, Vince; Anderson, Rhonda

Subject: 110 Phoenicia Avenue

CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do not trust.

Dear Board of Architects,

I am writing on behalf of maintaining the Garden of Our Lord in its current location. It is my understanding there is a proposal to trade a City owned parking lot on Almeria and the corner of Galiano for the Garden.

This is a practical solution that supports maintaining this valuable green space in the North Gables especially given its 75 year history.

I ask the Board to reject the proposed plans by Century as they are currently being presented. This proposal to trade land needs to be given appropriate consideration. As a property owner in this neighborhood, Century's plan fails to take into account context, density and compatibility.

Sincerely,

Joseph Fadel